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MEMORAMDUM 

 

 

TO:  Board of Health Members 

 

FROM: Stephen A. Civitelli, Director of Health 

 

DATE:  December 1, 2021  

 

RE:  Notice of Board of Health Meeting 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

The Wallingford Board of Health meeting is Wednesday, December 1, 2021 at 8:30 a.m., Wallingford Town 

Hall, in Town Council chambers. Please call or email to confirm your attendance.  Thank you. 

 

Town of Wallingford, Health Department 

45 South Main St. 

Wallingford CT 06492 

  


